
 

 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Mouser, Fire Chief 

Date: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 

Re: Rave Emergency Alert System 

I would like to have the Cape Girardeau County Deputy Director of Emergency Management Sam 
Herndon share information of the Rave Emergency Mass notification system.  This is another tool in 
the toolbox to notify our citizens of things such as:  messages from the NWS, street closures, and 
boil water advisories.  We can share a link with our citizens and they can set up their account and 
register as to the menu of alerts that they want to receive and if they want the info through text, 
voice, and/or email.  We would be able to have an administrator for the City of Jackson alerts to 
send out as needed.  This is a tool available to the city at no cost through the Cape County 911 
system. 
 
If you have any questions you can contact me anytime. 
 
Sincerely, 

Jason Mouser 
Fire Chief 
Jackson Fire Rescue 
503 S. Hope St. 
Jackson, MO  63755 
573-243-5740 (fax) 
jmouser@jacksonfire.org 

mailto:jmouser@jacksonfire.org

